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From: Lou Tantalo    
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 7:27 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive. 
 
I am completely opposed to this eyesore.  There should be no compromise regarding this development.  It simply needs 
to go.  It has no place in our community.  Hopefully, this high density monstrosity will not be considered seriously by City 
Council.  I cannot believe that the development has made it thus far for consideration.  Unfortunately, the City of Vaughan 
has no By-laws to stop this development from proceeding and relys on the community to do the heavy lifting.  Vaughan 
needs to rip a page from King City Bylaws and study how they curb such outrageous development.  It should not be up to 
the citizens to stop this craziness.  It should never have gotten this far in the first place.  
 
sincerely 
 
Lou Tantalo 

Hailsham Crt., Vaughan, ON   
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